From: "Nuala.NiMhuircheartaigh

Date: December 2, 2012, 11:42:57 AM EST

To: Mari Steed

**Subject: RE: Meeting with Magdalene Survivors** 

Dear Mari, thanks for your email.

Apologies for not answering yesterday- I'm just back from London, where Martin and I were meeting again with the women represented by the Irish Women's Survivors Network.

We're disappointed to hear that there may be a difficulty in arranging another meeting with the women with whom JFM are in contact. Obviously time is very short until the end of the Committee's work – could I ask that JFM make its best efforts to contact the women and notify them that we wish to meet them again this week?

Regarding publicity – I can assure you that the Committee has not arranged any publicity in relation to any of its meetings with women – and has no intention of doing so. Your colleagues in JFM will be able to give you information on the extent of the steps taken at the last meeting to ensure that the women were comfortable and protected at all times.

Thanks and all the best, Nuala